
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF WELLS 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Town of Wells will open the polls for the upcoming 
GENERAL ELECTION on Tuesday, November 5th, 2024 at the town hall located at 11754 County 
Highway XX, Norwalk, WI 54648. The polls will open at 7:00 a.m. and will close at 8:00 p.m. The 
town hall is handicap accessible. The electors will determine the elected partisan offices of 
President/Vice President of the United States, United States Senator, Congressional Representative 
in  District 3, Legislative and State Offices in District 32 and Assembly District 95 and District 
Attorney and County offices. There are also a Sparta School District Referendum and state 
referendum.  
 
Diane Schwarz 
Clerk-Town of Wells 
 


